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Ravens All Community Team Auction Party 
 

The Ravens hosted the 10th annual All Community Team (ACT) Auction Party at M&T Bank 
Stadium on Monday (11/15). The sold-out event opened the stadium’s North Club Level to 
more than 500 guests. The evening raised money through a silent auction, live auction and 
raffle.  
 

The All Community Team consists of title sponsor M&T Bank and other Baltimore corporations that provide financial 
and volunteer support to many Ravens service projects. Proceeds from the ACT Auction Party benefit the Ravens’ char-
itable arm, the Ravens All Community Team Foundation. The foundation is committed to improving, encouraging and 
enabling the healthy development of youth in the Baltimore area, as well as other parts of the state of Maryland, 
through programs that focus on various needs, including housing, hunger, education, athletics and mentoring. 
 

Ravens players who have a foundation attended the event, mingled with guests and 
assisted with the live auction. Players with foundations include Matt Birk, Anquan 
Boldin, Marc Bulger, Domonique Foxworth, Ben Grubbs (left), Todd Heap, T.J. Housh-
mandzadeh, Ray Lewis, Derrick Mason, Willis McGahee, Brandon McKinney, Ed Reed, 
Ray Rice and Tom Zbikowski. For more information on the players’ foundations, visit 
www.baltimoreravens.com/Community. 
 

Matt Birk & Friends Auction  
and Awareness Evening 

    

On Monday (11/8), C Matt 

Birk hosted the Matt Birk & 

Friends Auction and Aware-

ness Evening at the Ameri-

can Visionary Art Museum 

(Baltimore, Md.).  

Proceeds from the night’s silent and live auction benefit 

Matt Birk’s HIKE Foundation. The mission of the HIKE 

Foundation is to provide at-risk Baltimore-area children 

with interactive programs and resources needed to guide 

youth through the key educational transitions between 

elementary, middle, high school and college. Ravens G 

Ben Grubbs (above, at right) and T Michael Oher (above, 

at left) joined Birk in entertaining guests. 

Cheerleaders Build Relationship With  
Ronald McDonald House 

The Baltimore Ravens Cheerleaders chose to focus their 
community outreach for the 2010 season on developing a 
relationship with the Ronald McDonald House (RMH) in 
Baltimore. The cheerleaders volunteer at RMH twice a 
month to host activity nights for the residents and their 
families. On Monday (11/8), nearly a dozen cheerleaders 
visited RMH to do arts and crafts and play board games 
with the youth.  


